May 11, 2023

A Public Hearing was held on May 9, 2023 at 2:30 p.m. at the Crystal Falls Township Hall. The purpose of
the hearing was to obtain public input for the proposed Crystal Falls Township Water System
Improvements Project Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF). All board members present.
There were 14 public attendees present.

A presentation of the project was presented by GEI Consultants, Will Toivonen and Robb Anderson. No
public comment was offered. Motion by Seppala, supported by Ketola to adjourn the Public Hearing.
Roll call taken. All ayes. Motion carried. The Public Hearing was adjourned at 2:43 a.m.

Nancy Niemi/Clerk



